
 

 
 

 

 

Pitt-Greenville Airport’s Triennial Emergency Drill 

 

 

 

Pitt-Greenville Airport (PGV) has announced that it will conduct its federally 

mandated triennial emergency drill on March 29, 2025, starting at 12:00 p.m. 

Participants must arrive by 10:00 a.m., rain or shine. 

 

A triennial drill is a training exercise held every three years to assess the readiness 

and effectiveness of the airport’s emergency response teams in handling various 

scenarios and threats. 

 

During the drill, airport personnel—including firefighters, police officers, and 

medical staff—will participate in a series of simulated scenarios that involve a 

plane crash. These exercises aim to evaluate the emergency response teams’ ability 

to collaborate, communicate effectively, and adhere to procedures under pressure. 

 

The drill may simulate the evacuation of a damaged aircraft, the rescue of injured 

passengers, or the containment of a hazardous material spill. It will also test the 

airport’s security procedures and coordination with local emergency response 

agencies. 

 

Conducting this triennial drill is crucial for maintaining the safety and security of 

airport operations. It allows emergency response teams to identify weaknesses and 

develop strategies for improving their performance, both individually and 

collectively. By regularly participating in drills, airport personnel can better 

prepare for unexpected emergencies, ensuring the safety of both passengers and 

airport employees. 

 

 

We are looking for volunteers! 

Contact 252-902-2026 to signup 


